
Question on notice no. 195

Portfolio question number: OBE22-195

2022-23 Budget estimates October and November

Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee, Home Affairs Portfolio

Senator Nick McKim: asked the Department of Home Affairs on 18 November 2022
—

How many people currently in detention have had their protection visa, refugee visa
or humanitarian visa cancelled under s. 501?
Answer —
Please see the attached answer.
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OBE22-195 - Immigration Detention - Cancelled s.501 
 

 

Senator Nick McKim asked: 
 
How many people currently in detention have had their protection visa, refugee visa or 

humanitarian visa cancelled under s. 501?  
 
Answer: 
 

Of the people in detention as at 31 August 2022, 241 had previously had a protection, 
refugee or humanitarian visa cancelled under section 501. 
 
 

 
 


